
Pick Me Up 
Ms. Pritchard focuses on perseverance 

Ms. Pritchard led the Pick Me Up sessions this week.  It started with a focus on 
perseverance.  Students heard stories and saw videos that provided examples of 

how others have persevered in life.  This included an inspirational video where 
athletes talked about how they never gave up on achieving their goals and 

dreams.  This message was well received by our students who are athletes and 
sports fans.  Ms. Pritchard also showed some videos about a dog who tries to 

catch food that is thrown to him but misses most times.  The message is that he 
never gives up and thinks he will be successful overtime.  This kind of optimism 

and confidence is what is needed to persevere in life. 

The students used the remaining Pick Me Ups to create artistic examples of 

themselves which will be used in displays for the Big Picture Program.  One 
example is the display of each student’s art on a school house in the hall.  As each 

student begins an internship, they will move their effigy to show they are out in 
the community!   
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Positive 
Recognition 
Mrs. Phillips set up 
our Cheers for Peers 
bulletin board in the 
Pick Me Up room.  
Students will write 
down the good things 
they see their peers 
doing and post it on 
the board. 

LtI Begins 
Students began their 
Learning through 
Internships (LtI) this 
week.  We had three 
students start their 
internships and 
several others shadow 
for an internship 
opportunity.  
Congratulations to 
Caleb, Lincoln and 
Veronica for being the 
first 3 out there! 
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Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.


